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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
OCTOBER 7-8, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Fr. Edwin Montanez 

Requested By:  Dru Adkins
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Leo Abels (RIP)

Requested By:  Jim & Phyllis Hall
Sunday
10:30AM 
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
WEEK OF
OCTOBER 9-13, 2017
Monday

No Mass
Tuesday

No Mass
Wednesday      

No Mass
Thursday 

No Mass  
Friday
9:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  Fr. Jim 
OCTOBER 14-15, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  Dennis & Shirley Siesel (RIP)

Requested By:  The McCloskey Family
Sunday
10:30 AM
Mass
  Intention:  In Thanksgiving for a special blessing


Requested By:  Doris Melancon
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.





Donated by:  The Leigh's
In Honor of:  Anniversary and Family Members
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
October 9-15, 2017

In Memory of Gattuso and Lucci Family Members

GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/17 through 6/30/2018

Annual operating expense budget:
 $661,243

Actual donations 10/1/2017: $7,885.25
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 394
Other donations 10/1/2017 not used for

 operations totaled $1,478.35
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$1,284.50
"But when you give alms, do not let your left hand know what your right is doing."  Matthew 6:3
CELEBRATE THE FEAST OF ST THERESE!
  In the month of October  we honor our parish patron saint, Therese of Lisieux.  We have a contribution line on our e-giving page if you wish to donate in honor of her.  Thank you for your generosity and please visit www.sttheresechurch.info for more details.
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We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.
OCTOBER SECOND COLLECTIONS

                            US Catholic Missions     October 14 & 15

                            Catholic Virginian           October 21 & 22


BINGO UPDATE
On September 25, Bingo attendance included 17 players (4 parishioners) and 9 Bingo volunteers; our total deposit was $446.  Total donations to St. Therese for calendar year 2017 are $22,118.90.  
LECTOR BOOKS
The workbooks and sourcebooks for your ministry will be labeled and available in the sacristy for the weekend of October 14/15, 2017.  Please pick up your copy then and thank you for your continued commitment to this ministry!

PUBLIC SQUARE ROSARY CRUSADE

This will be our second rally in commemoration of the 100th apparition of Our Lady in Fatima, the first, last May, was for the apparition and this one will be to celebrate the 100th anniversary of the Miracle of the Sun. Anyone wishing to join us, the public square Rosary will be held on October 14, at 12:00 Noon on the Church property.  
PARISH COMMUNICATION

    In addition to our parish website (http://www.sttheresechurch.info/) the weekly bulletin is the primary weekly medium for informing the parish about current and upcoming events.  Financial statistical information, the daily Mass schedule as well as ministry news are regular features in the bulletin.  This past summer and option was explored at the request of your parish council to add additional items to the bulletin such as “news from the pews”, items of interest YOU share with our parish staff.  The intention was to gather news about what’s going on in your life and other items of personal interest about parishioners.  Examples might be:  those moving into or out of area; graduations and promotions; personal accomplishments and recognitions, etc.  The additional items would be part of an expanded bulletin format.

    The solicitation of “personal” newsworthy items was attempted throughout this past summer by way of a box in the commons to collect submissions for upcoming bulletins.  Regrettably, the response was extremely low.  This attempt will be made once again throughout the Fall months.  The level of response will indicate whether or not it is feasible to move ahead with the expansion of the parish bulletin.  Your input and assistance on how to better communicate as a parish through various media is always welcome. 

BREAD FOR LIFE COMMUNITY FOOD PANTRY

For I was hungry, and you gave me to eat…Matthew 25:35
Bread for Life Community Food Pantry welcomes you to join our staff of caring volunteers.  We are open every Monday and Friday, 10:30 to 1:30; and on Wednesdays from 1:00 to 5:00.  We need servers, sorters, and lifters.  Our pantry provides food assistance to over 400 households every week.  We are blessed with food; we only need you to give it away.  Please come serve with us.  Call Bob Quinzel at 804-694-9366.  
THERESIAN MEETING SUNDAY MORNING
OCTOBER 15

The next Theresians meeting will be held between Masses on October 15 at 9:15 in the social hall.  Light refreshments will be served.  This is the last meeting before the annual Christmas Bazaar which will be held Saturday, October 21.  All are welcome.  Plane to support the bazaar!  A nominating committee has been appointed to propose a slate of new officers for the next two (2) years.  Pray for guidance if you feel called to serve. 
YOUTH MISSION TRIP MEETING
October 8th: Mission Trip Meeting

For all those interested in learning more information about the Mission trip to New Mexico this summer.

Who can go: 8th graders – 12th graders.  I also need 3 Chaperones. 

What time: After the 10:30 Mass

Location: The Fort (Youth Center)



HAPPY BIRTHDAY FR. JIM!!!
PRAYER FOR OUR CHILDREN

FATHER, PLEASE KEEP THEM SAFE THIS YEAR…

Loving God, I prayerfully entrust our children and teenagers to your special care.  Bless them with your love and goodness.  Grant them continued growth in wisdom, knowledge and virtue.  Protect them day and night, at home, in school, at play.  Inspire them each day to do their best.  Strengthen them during times of discouragement and disappointment.  Make them ever mindful of the needs of others, kind and caring toward the elderly and all those less fortunate.  May our children walk in the paths of holiness, as Your instruments of joy, love and peace in our family and in our world.  Amen
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ST. THERESE
“Jesus, help me to simplify my life by learning what you want me to be…and becoming that person.”~~St. Therese of Lisieux
BINGO PLEA TO THE PARISH
The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking Board Members as well as volunteers on Monday nights, including Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Admissions Cashiers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please contact Terry 824-9028 or Carol 694-4915; for Concessions please contact Milton 694-7500.  
 “He will lease his vineyard to other tenants who will give him the produce at the proper times.”





Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time





October 8, 2017








